Franklin County Public Health

Public Health 280 East Broad Street - Columbus, Ohio - 43215-4562

September 21, 2023

Lt. Isaac Toliver

City of Columbus Public Safety — RREACT
3675 Parsons Ave.

Columbus, Ohio 43207

Dear Lt. Isaac Toliver:

On behalf of Franklin County Public Health, it is my pleasure to inform you that City of Columbus
Public Safety — RREACT has been awarded funding in the amount of $280,941.00 for the activities
described inyour RFP proposal for Franklin County's Overdose Data to Action project (FCPH-RFA-
OD2A-2023). This funding is allocated for project activities from September 1, 2023, through
August 31, 2024. Forthcoming, for your review, is the subrecipient contract and data use
agreement. These items must be signed and returned to FCPH no later than September 22, 2023.

This award is contingent upon the following conditions being met:

1. Submission of a revised budget and workplan/narrative based on your award amount
and inclusion of the Franklin County Public Health and/or CDC recommendations.

2. Grant funds must be used in accordance with the revised budget submitted to FCPH, if
applicable, or the budget included with your proposal. Please see Section | related to
proposed budget and work plan comments.

3. Grantee willhave the opportunity to respond to the outlined comments in Section I. All
comments must have a written response and be submitted to Theresa Seagraves within
15 days of receiving this letter.

4. Grantee award allocation will only be used for the purposes allowed by the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention. Particularly, no funds will be used for any of the
unallowable costs outlined in Section 1l and Attachment D of the Contract.

5. Grantee will furnish to Franklin County Public Health any information concerning a
change in the proposal or a change in grantee's tax-exempt status.

6. If grantee's exempt status changes orif funds are not used for the purposes described in
your proposal Franklin County Public Health reserves the right to have all remaining grant
funds immediately returned.

Please acknowledge your receipt of this letter by signing and returning a copy of this letter by
the above deadline. Franklin County Public Health is proud to support your mission.

Sincerely,

Theresa Seagraves,
Assistant Health Commissioner/Director, Health Systems and Planning
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